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CPRNW CPRNW10/7 
Meeting 10 14 July 2008 
Agenda Item 7 
 

Any Other Business – Letter received from the ITU 
 

Submitted by IHB 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1. The IHB received a letter from the Secretary-General of the ITU regarding four 
resolutions adopted by the World Radiocommunication Conference (WRC-07) and inviting 
the IHO to keep the Secretary-General of the ITU informed of any actions taken by the IHO 
on these matters. The letter and resolutions are attached to this document. 
 
2. Resolution 356 (WRC-07) concerns “ITU maritime service information registration”. 
It is the view of the IHB that matters related to this resolution would be handled through the 
IMO. 
 
3. Resolution 612 WRC-07) concerns “Use of the radiolocation service between 3 and 
50 MHz to support high-frequency oceanographic radar operations”. It is the view of the IHB 
that this matter lies outside the remit of the IHO and does not impinge on the GMDSS. 
 
4. Resolutions 805 (WRC-07) and 806 (WRC-07) provide the agenda for the 2011 
World Radiocommunications Conference and the preliminary agenda for the 2015 World 
Radiocommunications Conference respectively. It is the opinion of the IHB that these do not 
have direct relevance to the IHO. 
 
5. The IHB intends to reply to the ITU indicating that any actions which it took in 
relation to these resolutions would be handled through the IMO. 
 
6. CPRNW is invited to provide any comments it considers appropriate on these 
resolutions and the intended action by the IHB. 
 

*** 
 

SUMMARY 
 

Executive Summary: This document brings to the attention of CPRNW a letter received 
from the International Telecommunications Union (ITU) regarding 
resolutions adopted at WRC-07 and requesting IHO input. 

 
Action to be taken: Paragraph 6 
 
Related documents: None 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 





 



 


